

Rev. Dr. Ian Mevorach Common Street Spiritual Center 13 Common Street Natick, MA 01760 508-655-9636

Recreation and Parks Commission 179 Boden Lane Natick, MA 01760

7/12/19

Dear Recreation and Parks Commission,

I am writing on behalf of Common Street Spiritual Center and our interfaith partners, including the Daughters of Abraham and Central Mass Connections in Faith. We are requesting permission to host a Multifaith Music Festival on the Natick Common on either Saturday, Sept 28th or Saturday, Oct 5th from 12pm to 6pm.

We would need access to electricity and would plan to set up a stage and sound equipment for performers. We expect the event would have a similar footprint and crowd size, varying throughout the day, to the Concert on the Common series.

Groups from diverse faith communities in the MetroWest region would perform. We would also like for there to be vendors offering food and cultural/religious items for sale. The Multifaith Music Festival would be free and open to the public. The Spiritual Center would be open for attendees to use our restroom facilities during the course of the event.

This is an event that would build on and complement similar efforts, such as Natick's Multicultural Day on the Natick Common in August. Thank you for your consideration. We are, of course, open to being flexible about the parameters of the event as needed.

Sincerely yours,

Ian Mevorach

CC: Natick Board of Selectmen, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA 01760